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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records & Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:  Special Project No. 880000A-SP

Fair and Reasonable Residential Basic Local Telecommunications Rates

Dear Ms_ Bayo.

On August 14, 1998, GTE Florida Incorporated submitted the alte.ned letter signed by
Beverly Y. Menard for filing with the Commission. On October 2¢, 1998, we were
advised by Matilda in Records and Reporting that there is no record Lhat the letter was
ever received by the Commission. At Matilda's request, we are resubmitting Mrs

Menard's letter and ask that it be filed in the above-referenced matter
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Severty Y. Menard GTE Service Corporation
Regulatory & Governmental Affairs
Assistan! Vice Presiden! - Florda/Georgia One Tampa City Center

Post Office Box 110, FLTC0616
Tampa, Florda 336010110
813483-2525

813-223-4888 (Facsimie)

August 14, 1998

Ms. Blanc. 3. Bayo, Director
Division of Records & Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Special Project 9880000A-SP

"ear Ms. Bayo:

In accordance with the Staff's request, we have prepared an attachment showing a
IMHHMMhmtwmﬁGﬁFWW:
mesm:mmanmﬂmmurat 1698. As noted in
GTE's transmittal, confidential pages were indicated by notations on the documents.

However, in reviewing Binder 1, it was discovered that under Tab 3, pages 3 1thu 36
were not marked as coniidential but should have been marked co:fidential.

If there are any question” regarding this filing, please contact me at (813) 483-2526
Sincerely,

B.I-I-ML-' H-Mﬁ.ﬂ.d

Beverly Y. Menard
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